February 14, 1978

Dr. Frederick J. de Serres
Associate Director for Genetics
National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences

PO,

Box 12233

Research Triangle Park, North Carolina 27709

Dear Frad:
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The cultures in question as we discussed on the phone February 14, apparently was
concerned with your uvs mutants. The only information I seem to be able to unearth

is what I placed into the book when I processed the cultures. The following information
is all we have:

FGSC?  locus (T = Coz_/

2714
2715
2716
2717

pan=-2,al=2, cot,uvs=3
pan=2,al=2, cot, uvs=3
pan=2,al=2, cot,uvs=5
pan-2,al-2, cot,uvs=5
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(your stock ¥ 7)

(74-OR254-2A) cr’%
(74-OR266~20a)
(74-OR260-44A)
(74-OR260-8a)

If these fall into that list of cultures you are including in your forthcoming publication,
we will not need anything but the depositico sheets with informotion. We wilil look
forward to receiving any of the other mutants, especially with the uvs marker.

Please don't forget to send us reprints as they come off the press. It helps us immeasure~
ably to be able to dig out information for our edification.

If the EMS meeting preceeds the IXth NIC, moybe you will be able to swing into Baton
1 will probably be in S.F. the 16th-18th of March,

Rouge on your return trip from S.F.

since my daughter should be recovering from an ear operation scheduled at the U.C.
Hospital ot that time. Don’t know If I con get together with you, but we could give it
a try if you know where you will be staying.

Thanks ever for calling. It was good to taik to you.
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Sincerely,

William N. Ogota
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Will look forward to your reply.
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